SILVERADO

lives enriched

January 21, 2022
Dear Family, Friends and Associates,

I'm writing to inform you that we have one resident who have tested positive for COVID-19.
The residents are fully vaccinated, so we anticipate they will experience only mild
symptoms. However, as we know, even with full vaccination, there can still be a positive
Covid test result. The vaccinations remain very effective for the prevention of severe
disease and hospitalizations; however, breakthrough infections do occur.

As we have shared previously, we are pleased that 100% of our residents are fully
vaccinated and boosted. 100% of our associates are vaccinated and we are approaching
95% being boosted. All associates are required to be boosted by February 1, 2022.

There are no changes in our current protocols. Visitation guidelines remain the same.

We are now following local and state regulatory guidance and completing follow-up testing
as required. We will notify you immediately of any positive test results that occur with
your loved one.

Respectfully,

Joan Newman
Administrator

silverado.com




